
 

 

To:   AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania Providers  
 
Date:   December 15, 2021 
 
Subject:  December issue of our provider newsletter, Connections, now online! 

 
 

AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania is pleased to announce the availability of the third edition of our 
provider newsletter, Connections. 
 
Connections is your link to important provider news, updates, and resources. We hope your 
practice finds this edition informative, and we welcome any comments or suggestions you may 
have. Contact us at provider.communications@amerihealthcaritaspa.com. 
 
Highlights of this edition include: 
 

 2021-2022 flu vaccinations.  

 COVID-19 news and updates. 

 Announcing the availability of the 2021 Provider Manual. 

 Announcing the availability of the 2021 Claims Filing Instructions. 

 DHS will implement changes to the statewide preferred drug list (PDL) on January 3, 2022*  

 New services available on NaviNet 

 Reminder: Take the Provider Satisfaction Survey 

 
To view the newsletter, go to www.amerihealthcaritaspa.com > Providers > Communications 
> Provider Newsletters.  


